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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Gambia and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 
We commend all the country’s achievements that have been made in the process of  implementation of recommendations of the previous UPR cycle.
Serbia commends the indisputable intentions shown by the Gambian authorities for the cooperation with the UN special procedures mechanisms, by, inter alia, having extended invitations to several special rapporteurs in the previous period. We are of the firm belief that further strengthening of this kind of collaboration will further improve the situation of citizens as well as the efficiency of the state institutions of Gambia.   

              We would like to recommend to Gambia the following:

- to reconsider national laws related to the status of women, in particular the Law on Women, with a view to removing any provisions that are discriminatory against women;

- to intensify efforts to improve health services, including the allocation of more resources to the health sector, with the particular attention to the training of health workers, appropriate medical equipment and supply of healthcare units.



We wish Gambia a fruitful results of this review process.
